
Dear parents and carers, 

  

Dudley developments in SEND are detailed using the link below. This is a bulletin that is 

created to keep all professionals, parents and pupils up to date with the current SEND 

changes in Dudley. There are details about a parent forum and coffee mornings that may 

be useful to parents of children with SEND and are avenues for you to be able to share 

your voice or seek support on current SEND provision in Dudley. 

  

Please follow the link below if this is of interest to you or you are a parent of a child with 

special/additional needs. 

Dudley SEND Link 

  

Thank you 

  

Mrs K Thomas 

Headteacher/SENCO 
Sent via 

 

 

https://1bljkjkl.r.eu-west-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%2FUKDUDLEYMBC%2Fbulletins%2F3b6fe35)/1/010201927b5b7bf8-54486436-3386-4e03-9b56-8b63f39d04e1-000000/Y6nhH5w-nsqlZtZbxPeCfpvYsS8=395
https://1bljkjkl.r.eu-west-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.sch.life/1/010201927b5b7bf8-54486436-3386-4e03-9b56-8b63f39d04e1-000000/-kd9RokpgYJo-SNlOd5Ozb9_Uyw=395

